
30 December 2022

Colorful CODA 2023 Auction

Greetings!

Our Annual Live and Silent Auctions are scheduled for this year’s CODA International
Conference. Members of CODA and others are requested to donate items to the Auction.
Proceeds from the Live Auction go to supporting the Millie Brother Scholarship Fund and
proceeds from the Silent Auction go towards registration financial waivers for Codas to
attend future conferences.

Please fill out the form below and bring the items directly to the 2023 CODA International
Conference. Volunteers will receive the items at the conference registration/check-in. If you
are not able to attend the Conference, you may submit your auction item through a proxy
attending the conference.

Items that have been donated in the past include, but are not limited to, artwork, quilts,
jewelry, books and prior conference memorabilia. If you are interested in making a donation
to either of our auctions, please let us know using this auction donation form. We look
forward to your generous donations.

With warm regards,

Bora Lee-Kil and Su Kyong Isakson
Conference Co-Chairs, CODA International Inc.

e. colorfulcoda@codainternational.org

w. www.coda-international.org / www.codakorea.com

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeE6prz96xEObdL9ckxmvHTQ7b0j8cz2PyH5WLR7YUkx46xgw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
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